
Submitter: Jeff Mack 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

I am writing in opposition to this SB.  

 

I get that water issues occur. But putting a burden on homeowners to install meters is 

unnecessary. I'm sure all of you would be up in arms if the state decide you all need 

residential fire sprinklers in your home and you have to may for install and 

maintenance. Think about that! 

 

Secondly, if it's a commercial business different rules apply. But no where, no where 

should any government agency have complete access to private property unless you 

obtain a warrant. This would be in direct violation of the constitution.  

 

You wonder why this state is sinking, over regulation and taxation. The egos of 

politicians cannot ans will not heard the people you represent. Yes Represent, not 

rule over, you are all not kings and queens.  

 

Listen to your constituents  


